
Sent: 25/07/2023 11:56:11 AM
Subject: Letter of Support for Pilu DA2022/2281
Attachments: July 20 Pilu DA20222281.pdf;

Dear Sir/Madam

Please see attached letter of support from the Manly Business Chamber for the above
DA2022/2281 for Pilu at Freshwater.

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Cheers, Monique

Gold Members of the Chamber:

Athas Group Belle Commercial Clarke & Humel Community Capital Foundation Gelatissimo Gwynvill Halix Henroth
Investments Hotel Steyne Hugos Manly ICMS Itchy Feet Digital Kiss My Axe Mair Mansfield & Co Manly Paradise
Beachfront Motel & Apartments Manly Wharf Management Mitronics Mounties Group | Manly Bowling Club Manly Pacific
My Fast Ferry Pine Property Peer Wealth Q Station Quest Manly Transdev Sydney Ferries

*My work days are Tuesday, Thursday and Friday



 

A: 52 Raglan Street, Manly 2095 
W: www.manly.org.au 

T: 0411 771 401 
 

Uniting, building and promoting the Manly business community 
 

20 May 2023 
 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

On behalf of the Manly Business Chamber, we wish to support DA2022/2281 at Pilu, Moore Road, 
Freshwater. 

We are aware that the submission is not changing or adding to the current operations, and 
simply updating the modern operations of the venue, which they have been operating since 
2004. 
  
Recent years have seen a tough time for businesses and we fully support Pilu in continuing their 
restaurant and function space to service the local community. 
 
We are very lucky to have Pilu on our Northern Beaches and it would be a terrible shame if they 
were not able to continue trading as they have been in recent years.  They provide a wonderful 
venue for the local community to come together for boutique weddings and small functions. 
 

Please reach out if you require any further information and we hope you look fondly upon their 
application.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Charlotte Rimmer 
President – 2023 


